
CURRY ARTS 7-16-19 MINUTES 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Paul Renner, Tammy DeLaney, Carol Hinman, Theresa Hendrix, Magda 

Druzdzel, Julie Wilson. 

Meeting began at 5:00.  Minutes from May 28 meeting approved by Julie, second by Paul. 

Tammy gave Brew Fest recap (printed on agenda) but added that next year’s event would incur some 

higher costs due to some expenses that will be incurred including purchasing glasses, t-shirts and all 

beer.  Prior year’s depended on some donated beer but this meant that our offerings were limited to 

what distributor had on hand at the time which meant we couldn’t offer a broad selection for people to 

try.  The art show was a success!  Sales were strong.  We only got one new membership  .  We 

discussed having everyone pay the $5 hanging fee in the future as this has been a bit inconsistent even 

when they are renewing as a sponsoring artist.  Next year’s artist’s forms will reflect the credit card fee 

percentage withheld on art sold using credit/debit cards.  We will also have artists use their own 

business cards (or business card size) on paintings with their name,  title of painting, medium, cost of 

work instead of tags we’ve provided in the past.  A card with the same information will be attached to 

back of each painting. 

PARTY IN THE PARK RECAP:  Julie provided copies of a complete recap to board (on file).  Highlights 

being:  231 kids participated, a quarter of which were from out of town.  Curry Arts booth helped kids 

make amazing craft project!!!  Suggestions for next year:  More volunteers at booth.  Julie said a couple 

of high school kids came by and helped with craft project and Theresa said she will talk to art teacher 

and school counselor about having Junior(s) help as part of their senior project.  Julie presented invoices 

totaling  $37.12 for craft supplies which C.A. had already approved for reimbursement at May meeting.  

She paid a $20 booth fee that she said she would donate to C.A.  Great job Julie!! 

FALL MEETING/ELECT BOARD:  Paul suggested having meeting at Creative Soul in September.  Julie will 

talk to Sharon and let us know.  Arrangements for this including refreshments, etc . will be handled via 

email as there will be no meeting in August.      


